

15th April 2011

Sargood Bequest PO Box 5546 Dunedin

Dear Trustees of the Sargood Bequest,

Parents Centres New Zealand Incorporated would like to express our thanks to the Constellation Communities Trust for the generous grant of \$2,000 to assist with the courier costs for the conscious parenting programmes within New Zealand prisons.

Grants such as these make a considerable contribution towards ensuring that Parents Centre are able to build on the integrity of our organisation through provision of quality courses, supporting communities throughout New Zealand. We receive minimal government funding so rely on grants such as this to keep these services available.

Once again, we sincerely thank you for this grant.

Yours sincerely

Liz Hibberd

Project and Funding Administrator